
On March 31 SBRHS students from the

Biomedical Innovation Pathways

classes traveled to the PC Institute for

Medical Education in Fall River.  There

they learned and applied many new

skills while using advanced medical

technology equipment.   Students

participated in activities including:
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learning to suture;
participating in a simulation of

arthroscopic surgery;
using high speed instruments

simulating a microsurgery situation; 
learning electrical surgery

techniques; and 
engaging in simulation activities on

mannequins including intubation. 

Thank you to Victor Machado and PC

Institute for hosting and organizing this

trip and experience for our students

along with SBRHS Science Coordinator

Matthew Talbot. Special thanks also go

to the Someret Berkley Education

Foundation for their financial support.




